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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Marr House Ancaster

-------- Original message --------

From: johnallan

Date: 2021-10-06 10:12 p.m. (GMT-05:00)
To: mayor@hamilton.ca

Cc: lloyd.ferguson@hamilton.ca

Subject: Marr House Ancaster

| have lived in Ancaster since 1977 and am writing to infantically voice my concerns about any approval to remove this
180 year Old first Stone House and Masons home to any other location.

It has a Heritage designation and my fear is that it will be lost once moved.

It has not been deemed with a phase 2 or 3 that there is any contamination under this property and just because a
developer wants it moved or he won't develop is a threat we will not tolerate as citizens.

Moving it will most assuredly will damage if not deem it ruined.
Marr House is a prominent example of what our town is and giving it over to second generation developers from Stoney
Creek that want to put more high density buildings in an already overburdened Wilson Street have no vested interest in

our town. They want it out of the way period.

It is evident when | go through our Tim Hortons drive through and the line gets backlogged onto Wilson because exiting
onto it is impossible more times than not we are at our maximum traffic tollarance.

The development on Wilson is unsustainable and will gridlock this Street.
We are not happy and will make changes to our government next election if you and council don't step up for our town.
Regards

John Allan



